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Thank you Patrick, | will scan your e-mail into the file regarding this activity. As we discussed, testing the effectiveness of
these bags within the lined waste disposal area on a small limited scale is fine. If you decide to use these items as part of
the final design of the tailings dam you are correct, a Technical Revision would have to be submitted and approved by
DRMS prior to their use.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,
Jared

On Thu, Mar 7, 2019 at 3:41 PM PATRICK MAHER <mptmaher@msn.com> wrote:
Jared,

This is to notify you that Venture Resources is planning to test some dewatering bags on a limited scale
inside the lined area of the Hukill Gulch mill-site tailings area. After studying the information and talking
to the manufacturers it appears that using dewatering bags on the face of the tailings dam will
significantly strengthen the dam. Therefore Venture Resources plans to test dewatering bags on a limited
scale. If they work as good as we expect we will submit a TR for approval to use them on the face of the
dam.

Patrick Maher

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI
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